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This is the best I could achieve. You will have your meeting on Thursday 13th 15.30-16.30 in your office with 

two from CHI one a lay person the second a manager. On Friday 14th you have another slot 11-12 in your 
office with the review manager. In some ways this is not a bad way of doing it (in my view) in that it will give 
you time to reflect on whta is raised on Thursday if you need to follow issues through. I apprciate it is not 
entirely what you wanted, I tried the dinner option but they do a lot of visits in the evenings and that is when 
they also review findings of the day, hence not taking up that offer. I will send you a copy of the biography of 
the review team when I get it. 

Ursula Ward 
Director of Nursing & Midwifery 


